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Annual	Community	Meeting	

Jan.	12,	2019	

	

Meeting	called	to	order	at	10:00AM	

Discussions	regarding	the	back	gate	with	contracting	thru	EAC.		

• Estimates	received	for	security	are	$3,100.		

• More	discussions	will	take	place	in	the	future.	

Most	homeowners	are	still	in	recovery	efforts	from	Hurricane	Florence.		

• Repairs	are	still	ongoing	throughout	our	community.	Please	be	patient.	

Paving	of	the	new	road/subdivision	should	begin	around	March.		

• (44)	New	homes	will	be	constructed.		

• After	the	roads	are	complete	there,	areas	in	need	of	repair	throughout	the	neighborhood	will	be	started.	

Budget	reviewed.	

Looking	for	volunteers	for	the	New	Year.		

• We	would	like	to	have	different	committees	run	by	members	of	the	community.	

New	board	members	introduced.	

Volunteers	were	received	for	opening	and	closing	of	the	back	gate.		

• M-F	5AM	–	6PM.	

	

	


